
École Moody Middle School PAC Meeting Minutes for May 15, 2017   7:00pm 

ELECTIONS 
 
 
Attendees: 
Jennifer Peltier (Chair) 
Tina Muma (Treasurer) 
Joanne Winsor (Secretary) 
 
 

Trevor Kolkea (School Principal) 
Pam Morris 
Samantha Kuypers 
 
 

 
As this was an elections meeting there was no agenda to vote on. 
 
 
Pam M. and Samantha K. are not yet parents at the school, so at this time they could not be considered 
for executive positions. However, both expressed an interest in taking a position or sharing a position 
with another parent in the upcoming school year. This can be discussed and voted on when they are 
parents at the school in September 2017. 
 
Since no other parents attended the meeting who could be elected, the current PAC executive will 
remain in place until by-elections can be held in September 2017. Until then these positions will 
continue to be held by: 
 
 Jennifer Peltier - Chair 

Tina Muma - Treasurer 
Shannon Jorgensen - DPAC 
Joanne Winsor - Secretary 

 
 
Open Forum 
 
There was a general discussion to provide newcomers Pam and Samantha with information on PAC 
fundraising efforts and how the money is spent. 
 
BBQ lunches, treat days, event concessions and Spring concert raffle baskets have generated the most 
income, and PAC also received a Gaming Grant. The money has provided items for the school such as 
spirit wear, grade 6 gym bags, gym benches and technology, paid for busses for field trips and 
contributed to an artist partnership with Adrian Walker. 
 
There was some discussion about fundraisers that could be considered for the upcoming school year, 
with pub night and a hot lunch program suggested as potential fundraisers. Exploring grants that may be 
available could also bring in funds, especially if there are parents in the school who have experience with 
writing grant proposals. 
 
Final PAC meeting for the current school year will be held June 12, 2017 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:45pm 


